
Dates to Remember:  
9/4 – Labor Day, no school 

9/6 – Phase in 

9/20 – Chapel 
 

Classroom News 
Welcome ABC Preschool! It was great meeting you 
at parent night!  

In September we will focus on learning our new 
routines and getting to know each other. I will be 
sending home an all about me page. Please fill it out 
with your child and send it back along with a photo 
of your family. Each child will get their chance to 
share them with the class, then I will put them all 
together into a class book that will be in our 
classroom library. Last year this was a favorite book 
for the kids to read all year.  

In September we will also learn about squares, the 
color red, and the letters Ll, Ff, and Ee. 

Our themes for September will be school, all about 
me, families, and pets. 

Please remember to have your child use the 
bathroom and wash hands before entering the 
classroom.   

We will be going outside (weather permitting) each 
day. Please have your child wear closed toe shoes 
and pack a light jacket if weather is cool.  
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Hooray for 
Birthdays!  

9/21 – Emmie 

9/24 - Sawyer 

 

ABC Preschool 
Office: 779-222-4029 

E-mail: missjen@sycamoreumc.org 
You can also message me on Procare. 

 

Outside our classroom you will find a marker board with the question of the day. After you have 
taken your child to the bathroom, please help them write their name under the answer of their 

choice.  This is great for working on decision making skills as well as name writing practice. 
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